
The Early Childhood 

Learning Center 

Invites you to

Family Literacy Night

IvyTech.edu/fortwayne |   kdeverell@ivytech.edu   |   260-481-4196   |   3701 Dean Drive., Fort Wayne, IN 46835

You are 
Invited!

RSVP to kdeverell@ivytech.edu by March 31st 

, so come when you are able and bring. This is a 

drop in event your children and family! However, 

we are asking the families RSVP so we know how 

many to anticipate. 

For more information about the ECLC program, visit:  

Early Childhood Learning Center - Ivy Tech Community College

April 1, 2025
4 – 6 PM

Come join us for an evening full of language 

and literacy activities. Understand why 

teaching language and literacy at a young 

age is important for your child’s success. 

Learn how to incorporate activities to support 

your child’s language and literacy 
development in your own home! 

mailto:kdeverell@ivytech.edu
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